
From: Carroll, John
To: todd@scmanet.org <todd@scmanet.org>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/10/2013 7:48:47 AM
Subject: Palmetto- Dr. Bryan

Representative Atwater,

Katherine Veldran mentioned to me that she spoke with you about presenting the Order of the Palmetto to Dr. Bryan 
on October 16. Thank you for being available to present the award on the Governor's behalf.

Dr. Bryan's certificate is signed and framed. We will deliver it to your office in the Blatt building today unless you
prefer otherwise- please let me know if that works for you.

Thanks again,

John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423

mailto:Carroll,%20John
mailto:todd@scmanet.org
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

